COUNCIL MEETING – 23 FEBRUARY 2017

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting held on 7 February 2017

E/17/55 Fees and Charges 2018

The Executive considered a report from the Deputy Leader and Executive Member for Corporate Resources that sought approval of the revised Central Bedfordshire Council Charging Policy and the proposed Fees and Charges pricing schedule for January 2018.

The Deputy Leader and Executive Member for Corporate Resources moved 2 additional recommendations which were duly seconded:

- "4. That an inflationary increase as at September of each year be applied to fees and charges and therefore the inflationary increase for 2018 be set at 2.9%.
- 5. That recommendations 1-3 be subject to recommendation 4."

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL

- 1. that the revised Central Bedfordshire Council Charging Policy, as set out in Appendix A to the Executive report, be approved;
- 2. that the pricing schedule for January 2018 Fees & Charges, as set out in Appendices B J to the Executive report, be approved;
- 3. that the new Fees and Charges that are proposed to be introduced for 2018, as set out in Appendix K, be approved;
- 4. that an inflationary increase as at September of each year be applied to fees and charges and therefore the inflationary increase for 2018 be set at 2.9%; and
- 5. that recommendations 1-3 be subject to recommendation 4.

The decision was unanimous.

[Note – taking into account the above recommendation, the revised Fees and Charges schedules are attached.]